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Department of Management

This is for the information to all the students of BBA and MBA, that their Mid
Semester Examinations, which were to be conducted in between 24 to 29

November, 2023 are being postponed till further notice. Detailed schedule will be
notified soon according to the University decision.®

Students are suggested to check notices at University website regularly to be

informed about the same.
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1. Office gf the Vice Chancellor for the kind information to Honourable .
Vice Chancellor Sir. '

2. The Registrar for information,

3. Controller of Examination, University.

4. All Teachers of Management D¢partment.

5. System Analyst, to upload on University website.
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